It was exciting to have had the opportunity to discuss a Canadian approach to peace-
building with a range of other Canadians;
Participants from government made useful contributions and participated “without

their hats on”. -

Concerns

Southern participants were lacking;
Clearer goals would have helped participants to fine tune their contributions;

Hopes for the Future

We must ensure that something comes out of the meeting so that it does not in the end

turn out to have been just talk;
We have only as yet skimmed the surface: a product-oriented workshop would be

useful.

7. Action

Robin Hay will work on another draft of the paper;

Impacs will provide notes of the meeting, as well as a contact list;

Impacs will make available information stemming from the e-mails sent to Impacs, in
response to a request for information pertaining to media and peace-building;

Each participant will forward to Impacs their two favourite bibliographical references
and their two favourite case studies, which Impacs will collate and distribute;

It will be useful at some point to pull together Canadian knowledge and experience of
media and peace-building initiatives in one publication for reference purposes.

Suzanna Harvey: April 17, 1999



